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Disaster Resilience Leadership Academy (DRLA) Director Reggie Ferreira, PhD,
presents on the Consortium for Emergent Disaster Relief's mission.

Tulane University School of Social Work’s Disaster Resilience Leadership Academy
(DRLA) has received a $550,000 grant from the Walmart Foundation to assist
disaster management systems in helping disaster survivors recover more effectively
and quickly.

Read more...

https://tssw.tulane.edu/news/drla-receives-half-million-dollar-grant
https://news.tulane.edu/pr/walmart-foundation-grant-fund-tulanes-research-improving-disaster-assistance-programs

